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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Keith Lee <keithlee@vodamail.co.za>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 2:55 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Dear Sir

Please do not change the leverage as it will affect all the small people making a small successfull
living out of forex trading

Many Thanks


